
 
 
 
 
 
 
Request for Comments on the 2009 Off-Shore Wind Rebate Program 
 
COMMENTS DUE :  December 5, 2009 
 
Submit Comments to OCE@bpu.state.nj.us with the following subject line in the 
email: “Comments on the NJCEP 2009 Program and Budgets Revisions from the 
CEC meeting” 
 
 
The OSW budget initially discussed with the RE committee on Nov 12, 2008 was 
proposed at $15.4 million. 
 
Board Staff will be recommending approval of an OSW rebate program budget of 
$12 million.  
 
This will be included within the BPU Compliance filing for the NJCEP 2009 
Program and Budget.  
 


